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1st August 2019 
 
PQ ref 33153/19   
 
Question: To ask the Minister for Health when the clinical lead in sexual health will be 
filled; the number of persons that applied for the post; and if he will make a statement 
on the matter.  
 
Dear Deputy Broughan, 
 
Thank you for your question to the Minister for Health, which was forwarded to my office to 
respond to you directly. 
 
On the 2nd of July 2019 Strategic Planning and Transformation within the HSE received 
confirmation that CAAC (Consultant Applications Advisory Committee) had approved the 
appointment of a Medical Director for Sexual Health. The competition to fill this post is 
currently being managed through the Health Business Service Recruitment office and will 
shortly proceed to the Public Appointments Service (PAS) for advertising. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
_________________________ 
 

Maeve O’Brien 

Acting Programme Lead, Sexual Health & Crisis Pregnancy 
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